From: Section 62A Applications Non Major

To:

Cc: Section 62A Applications Non Major

Subject: S62A/2025/0085 1-3 High Street, Bristol, BS9 3DR
Date: 09 April 2025 07:30:00

Dear John

The consultation period for this application has now ended. Consultation responses and third-
party comments have been published on the gov.uk website:

Section 62A Planning Application: S62A/2025/0085 1 - 3 High Street, Bristol, BS9 3DR - GOV.UK

Inspector Z Raygen DipURP MRTPI has been appointed to determine the application.

Following a procedural review the application is to be determined on the basis of representations
in writing as it does not raise issues which cannot be clearly understood from the written
submissions. We will update the procedure on the application website page shortly. The
Inspector has visited the site and a further visit is not planned.

The Inspector does not require any further information, and the decision will be issued as soon as
possible.

Kind Regards

Sarah

Please take a moment to review the Planning Inspectorate's Privacy Notice
hich can be a licking this link

Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or
confidential and intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the
intended recipient of this email and its attachments, you must take no action based upon
them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe
you have received this email in error and then delete this email from your system.

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to
monitoring, recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for
other lawful purposes. The Planning Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and
any attachments free from viruses. It accepts no liability for any loss or damage caused as
a result of any virus being passed on. It is the responsibility of the recipient to perform all
necessary checks.

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the
opinions or policies of the Inspectorate.
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